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11. South Plains College   

• No communication over the past year.  
 
 

Previous Year’s Recommendations 
 
Recommendation:  Continue contracting with Dr. Phil Wakelyn.   

• This is being done. 
 

Recommendation:  Continue TCGA internship program.   
• This is being done – two interns in place for 2024 

 
Recommendation:  Continue with Regional Safety Meetings.   

• This is being done – see report above.   
 

Recommendation:  Review module handling at module feeder and develop best safety practices 
in this area.   

• Finalized by TCGT and included in TCGA Safety Program on TCGA Web Page. 
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